
675 East Hickory Lane 
Indianapolis, IN 46227 

317.883.7712 

August 1, 2016 

To Whom It May Concern: 

It is my pleasure to write this letter of recommendation on behalf of T&W Corporation. Over the course 

of the past year, we have worked closely with T&W as they helped us complete construction of a new 

urgent care medical facility on the south side of Indianapolis.   

T&W was wonderful to work with from the initial design stages through project completion.  They helped 

us build a quality building at a great price and they were able to do it in the timeframe that we had 

originally agreed upon. They stayed on schedule and on budget and we have been extremely pleased with 

the results. We now get compliments daily from our patients on how great the building looks. 

We worked closely with both Craig VanCuren and Steve Shehorn, our project superintendent and project 

manager respectively. Both did a great job of keeping us up to speed on the day to day operations at the 

site. They were easily accessible and easy to communicate with whenever questions came up. They were 

able to keep the project moving in a timely matter and were responsible for insuring that the project was 

completed on time. When hiccups occurred or changes were needed, they were always there to make sure 

things were being done correctly. They also did a great job of making sure we were getting high quality at 

a good price from all of the subcontractors. 

We had a great experience with T&W and have no reservations recommending them.  We would 

definitely use them again.  

Sincerely, 

Roland James, Owner 

Indiana Immediate Care 
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The design team consisted of Doug Beamer, project developer along with the architect, Jon Byrum and site engineer, Bill Butz. I appreciate this team of professionals. Using their design/build process, they allowed me to verbalize my ideas and needs into a functional AND attractive medical facility that suits our patients and medical staff very well.




